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Home / School Remote Learning via Zoom Agreement 

By accessing your child’s ‘Zoom classroom’ you’re are agreeing to be bound by the following -  

 By accessing the zoom meeting, you are agreeing to share your personal information and data within a 

controlled environment.  

 

 The settings have been applied to have microphones OFF and videos ON when joining a session. Please do 

not attempt to adjust this throughout the course of the session unless asked to do so by the teacher. 

 

 Sessions are NOT to be recorded by Parents / Carers or pupils (on any device). If we are alerted by Zoom 

that recording is taking place or we suspect so then you will be removed from the meeting. 

 

 During sessions, screen shots using the device or other devices are strictly NOT allowed. If this is taking place 

or we suspect so then you will be removed from the meeting. 

 

 Dialogue within any Zoom meetings will be between teacher and pupils and should not include other adult 

viewers. If parents / carers wish to speak to a teacher they should email their request as per usual. 

 

 Usernames must be easily identifiable by the class teachers - ideally showing the name of your child. If we are 

unable to identify you it is possible you will be denied access. 

 

 The host (Teacher) is in control of the session / screen.   

 

 Be conscious of background environments and others in the room.  

 

 Staff, Parents / Carers and pupils will wear suitable clothing, as should anyone else in the household.   

 

 Any computers used should be in appropriate areas, for example, not in bedrooms; and where possible be 

against a neutral background.   

 

 Language must be professional and appropriate, including any family members in the background.   

 

 Cameras may be stopped for pupils if other distractions in the household become unsettling or cause a 

disruption. 

 

 Please note if you are late for the session, you may be left in the ‘waiting room’ until the teacher is able to let 

you in or indeed may miss that session entirely. 

 

 If at any point a member of staff feels these terms are being broken or is made to feel uncomfortable with the 

tone of conversation they reserve the right to end the call with immediate effect. 

 

 

 


